Detober 23, 1944,

Hr ° w Llﬂ‘. GM&,
me ﬁﬁlhﬁ.:
Kensas City, Yo,

Dear lLew:

I em asking Mr. Quigley to send a contract for
the 12th of December. Last year we paid your expensesz to Lawrence
and they were very reasonable. e can agres on +the same Serms '
this year, and we will set your game for Lawrence in the very near
future, '

I think 1%t fine that Rockhurst High and 3hawmee-
Mission can play the preliminary geme., This certainly is highly
agreeable to me, and I sm transmitting this information to Harold
Reade of Shawnee-Mission, and if you will pass it on to your Rock-
hurst High coach everything will be fine.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




